
 
 
 
Dear Small Pelagic Right Holder / Representative 
 
 
AMENDMENTS TO ANCHOVY AND SARDINE PERMIT CONDITIONS – WITH IMMEDIATE EFFECT  
 
Kindly be advised that by instruction of the Registrar of the High Court, currently issued anchovy and 
sardine permit conditions are amended to effect island closures as per instructions and which have been 
captured in the amended v2 (dated 20 March 2025) of the anchovy and sardine permit conditions. The 
conditions are attached to the email. 
 
Kindly advise all your skippers accordingly. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
 
Kindly email: JdeGoede@dffe.gov.za for further enquiries. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
JOHAN DE GOEDE 
Designation: Assistant Director: Small Pelagic Fisheries Management  

Date: Date:  20 March 2025 
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